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Annex 8 
 

Scope of the review on  
“Graneros Plant Fuel Switching Project (024)” 

 
 
1. The Board agreed to undertake a review of the “Graneros Plant Fuel Switching Project 
(024)” 
 
2. The Board agreed that the scope of the review relating to issues associated with validation 
requirements shall cover: 
 

(a) The requirement of AM0008 that the crediting period be capped by the remaining 
lifetime of the existing equipment(s) and how this requirement is met in the particular case; 
 

(b) Given the statement provided in the CDM-PDD relating to additionality, the evidence of 
the Nestle’s Environmental Minimal Technical Requirements (NEMTR) decision; 
 

(c) Given the statement provided in the CDM-PDD relating to additionality, a justification 
of the fuel prices used for the NPV analysis; 
 

(d) A justification why the reduction of consumption of coal by the project activity is 
leading to reductions of emissions from maritime transportation; 
 

(e) The use of language in the annexes to the CDM-PDD which was not English, recalling 
that the working language of the Executive Board is English. 
 
3. The Board requested Mr. Richard Muyungi and Mr. Jean Jacques Becker to be responsible 
for supervising the review of this project activity and that Mr. Hernán Carlino and Ms. Anastasia 
Moskalenko will participate in the review team.  The review team may call on outside expertise, as 
appropriate. 


